
Brighton Planning Commission Minutes 

June 6, 2016 Meeting 

 

Minutes of the June 6, 2016 meeting of the Brighton Planning 

Commission, held in the town hall in Island Pond at 4:00 PM.  Attending 

were Jeanne Gervais, Bill Hawkins, Scott Gowdy, Ted Grout, Jerry 

Goupee, and Joel Cope. 

1.  Jeanne called the meeting to order at 4:00, 

2.  Village Designation: The Regional Planning Commission NVDA does 

not think we need to change the town plan to expand the Designated 

Village Center on Alder Street and Birch Street. 

 3.  Zoning Administrator: Joel handed out the zoning chart for 2106 

activity, and updated the board on zoning activity. 

4.  Vermont Council on Rural Development Community Visit:  Paul 

Costello met with the Selectboard about bringing their successful 

program into Brighton later this year.  Joel described the community 

involvement program.  The program could fit in nicely with the need to 

update the Town Plan, as well as with capital budgeting. 

5.  Meeting adjourned at 5:00. 


